William H. Dascomb, MD Georgia Institute for Plastic Surgery 5361 Reynolds Street

biopsy results is greatly appreciated.

your fine staff before and following the procedure. Your phone call with the The Coastal region is blessed to have you.

Dear Dr. Dascomb:

Savannah, GA 31405

February 21, 2021

I'm writing to thank you once again for surgically removing a basal cell carcinoma earlier this month. Your consummate skill as a surgeon is acknowledged throughout the region, and my wife Linda and I are fortunate to be counted among your patients. I am grateful in particular for the concern shown by you and

Sincere best regards,